
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

 July 13, 2023  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors,          
   
Please note that Summer 2023 final examination schedule is now posted at the following 
links:         
   
By Date  
   
By Course  
   
If you have any question, or query please contact directly Mrs. Randa Nawwam using her 
email rn08@aub.edu.lb  
  
Thank you for your collaboration and understanding.    
   
Kind regards,  
 
Office of the Registrar  

 

 

 

https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bydate.pdf
https://www.aub.edu.lb/Registrar/Documents/final-exam/finalexam-bycourse.pdf
email:rn08@aub.edu.lb

